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Dear Hearings Officer,

Dear Multnomah County,

I am a Multnomah County resident who supports continued development of this facility as necessary infrastructure to
support our region's development. This facility serves the whole region and I am confident that other alternate sites were
adequately considered. I am writing to request that the county facilitate development of the current project scope and not
listen to people and organizations who blindly oppose our region's growth.

Continued work and ultimate operation of this facility as scoped would create necessary and critical infrastructure for our
region. Multnomah County staff have said these natural resources include “functioning natural systems, … agricultural
resources, and forests.” But these resources can co-exist with the thoughtful plan in place.

Now is our chance to make a better choice. I urge Multnomah County to vote to advance this facility – stop listening to
those who say we need to pause or consider an alternate location. They don't want an alternate location- they just want to
say no regardless of where this facility is located.

Thank you for considering my comments and allowing this opportunity for public input.

Sincerely,
David Tetrick
2013 SE 56th Ave
Portland, OR 97215
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